## **Nadia Khan**

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 3:51 PM

To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan

**Subject:** FW: Washington Place

From: Russ Feldman

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:46 PM

To: David A. Olson

**Subject:** Washington Place

## Dear David,

I'm writing in support of the Washington Place development. I believe it is an appropriate scale for the area, particularly in light of our city's need to concentrate development in our village centers. I also feel that the new units provide needed low/moderate income housing for Newton.

 $Unfortunately, I \ can't \ participate \ in \ this \ evenings \ public \ hearing \ but \ I \ wanted \ to \ voice \ my \ thoughts \ on \ the \ project.$ 

Thanks for your consideration.

(ps I hope you're doing well!)

Russ Feldman 85 Langley Road

M. Russel Feldman, AIA, NCARB, Principal TBA Architects, Inc. 43 Bradford Street Suite 300 Concord, MA 01742

A+ Accredited by the Better Business Bureau